
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Admissions 

Please use the following link to apply 

for your child’s Reception place. 

All applications need to be complete by 

15
th

 January 2024.
 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools

-and-education/school-

admissions/admissions. 

Please feel free to visit us and take a 

look around school. We just ask for 

you to call the office to book an 

appointment -01254 54866 

                                      Free After School Clubs   

Please see our After School Clubs 

Day Year Club 

Monday Year 1 and Year 2  Team Games  

Tuesday Year 1 and Year 2  Team Games  

Tuesday Year 3 & 4 Library 

Wednesday Year 3, 4, 5 & 6  Dodgeball  

Thursday Year 4,5 & 6 Team Games  

Friday Year 3  Team Games  

Friday Year 4, 5 & 6 Youth Zone 

We will be starting our new after school clubs from 

Monday 30
th

 October. These will then finish on Friday 15
th

 December. 

Please sign up for these via Class Dojo or through the office. 

OUR WORSHIP THEME FOR THIS TERM IS ‘PEACE’ 

‘Nothing can bring you peace but yourself’. 

 

Attendance 
What a great start to the term. Let's 

keep trying to hit our target of 96% 

 Please remember if you do need to 

keep your child off school, contact the 

school office before 8.55am. 

Rec - 97.3% 

Year 1 - 96% 

Year 2 - 96.6% 

Year 3 - 95.3% 

Year 4 - 97.3% 

Year 5 - 91.3% 

Year 6 - 92.6% 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions
https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions
https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions


 

 

https://www.welcometostlukes.o

rg/homepage 

Please follow the link provided to take 

a look at future events taking part in St 

Luke’s Church. 

 

 

Harvest Service 

& Scarecrow Competition 

 

Our Harvest Festival Service will be taking place on Thursday 

19
th

 October in St Luke’s Church. 

Parents / Carers are invited to take part.  

The doors will open for 9am, ready to start at 9:30.  

Please also come and join us to vote for your favourite class 

scarecrow. 

We will be placing Harvest Bins around school for any items 

you wish to donate. These will then be donated to our Local 

Food banks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New to you uniform 

We have lots of new to you 

uniform in school of all 

different sizes. All we ask 

for is a small donation for 

each item. 

Also- If you have any spare 

or old uniform that does not 

fit, we would really 

appreciate the donation. 

 

 

Pupil Voice 

    

Thank you to our Deputy Headgirl Aliza for her 

lovely words 

 
 

Messy church is returning for all 

key stage 2 children. 

Children can join us on 

Wednesday 18
th

 October and 15
th

 

November from 3:30-4:30pm 

This will help with your child’s 

High School application. 

 

 

                        

                                         Inset Day  

Inset day will be Friday 20
th

 October 

School closes for children on Thursday 19
th

 October at 

3:30pm and reopens on Monday 30
th

 October with 

breakfast club starting at 7:50am. 
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